
SPRING GROVE
TIGER TALKS

SKIP THE SUMMER SLIDE

The year is quickly coming to an end! On behalf of the Spring Grove Staff and the NCJUSD Board of Trustees thank
you for your support and dedication.  It takes all of us, working together to make Spring Grove School a great

place to learn and grow!  We look forward to celebrating the graduation of our 8th graders and we wish them all
the best as they head off to high school.  It is my wish for them to take our three words: Integrity, Respect, and

Responsibility with them. Happy Summer!

June 2nd: Talent Show 8:30am
June 2nd: 97% attendance club
celebration
June 3rd: All School Field Day
June 4th: 8th grade Last Lunch 11:00-
1:00
June 5th: Last Day of School
June 5th: Award Assemblies
June 5th: 8th grade graduation by
ticket only 
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We are proud to announce that 423 students (56%)
attended school for 97% or more of the school year.  They

missed no more than 6 school days!  Thank you for
making attendance a part of your daily routine.  67

students had Perfect Attendance all year!  Great job!

Congratulations to the 290 students who met their stretch
growth on the diagnostics this year.  We are also prou of

the 10 students who passed over 100 reading or math
lessons and the 280 students who passed over 50 reading

and/or math lessons.

Our ceremony will take place on June 5th at 6:00 p.m. on our
school field.  All graduates are to arrive by 4:45 p.m. The gates
will open at 5:30 p.m. for seating by ticket only.  The gates will

close promptly at 6:00 when the ceremony begins.

ATTENTION 7  GRADE PARENTSTH

7th grade parents who would like to earn an additional
ticket for their student’s graduation in 2026, can sign up to

help with graduation clean up at 7:15 p.m. We need parents
to bring trucks, flatbeds, and power tools to move the

graduation stage and decorations to storage on campus.
Contact Mrs. Bernosky if you can help.

WATCH FOR THE SUMMER MAILER IN
JULY WITH ALL THE IMPORTANT

INFORMATION ABOUT THE
2025-2026 SCHOOL YEAR.

During your summer vacation, we
encourage your students to take time daily

to read.  The Summer Reading Log has
been included.  Students can go to the
public library to check out books.  It is

important to read throughout the summer
to help with fluency, accuracy, and

comprehension.  If your student has not yet
mastered their math addition/subtraction
facts (all grades) or multiplication/division

facts (3rd-8th grade) practice these as
well.  Spend time talking with your child

and let them do the talking about how they
are feeling, what they did during the day
etc.  It is important that we put our cell
phones down and just engage with our

children.  They are only young for a short
time and you don’t want to miss out on

building strong relationships.

I-READY AWARDS

SCHOOL STARTS
WEDNESDAY, AUGUST 6  TH


